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February  MMXVII Newsletter 
The HNW is going very well. Lots of 
great work is being done and we are 
making steady progress in all areas. The 
Good News is that we are over half way 
through the HNW. The Challenging News 
is that we all need to stay focused and 
dedicated. Thank you for helping your 
child have the time, quiet space and focus 
to get the mountains of work completed. 
If you’d like pointers about your child’s 
work or how you can more support him/
her, please ask any classroom teacher. 

Spring Parents’ Week is March 7th - 
10th. It is a great idea to start thinking of 
projects and time slots. The Sign Up 
Sheet will be posted later this month. 
Even if you are not in town during that 
week, you still need to have someone 
cover your obligation. We always have 
some suggestions to offer about projects 
that work well, as well as information 
about who is available for hire if needed. 

Spring Dates:  
Spring Break is from March 11th - 20th. 
We return to school on March 21st. The 
final school day of the year is Friday, May 
26th. 

Lunches are collectively looking better 
than ever, lots of healthy food in great 
reusable containers, less trash blowing 
around the campus. Thank you for 
contributing to the good habits of 
nutrition and ecology. Remember to keep 
an eye on the Lost and Found for any 
containers that might belong to your 
family.  

Registration Forms need to be signed 
and turned in by those families wishing to 
return to Fayette for the 2017-18 school 
year. The $300 deposit may come at a 
date to be named later. We hold spaces 
only for families who have committed to 
return next year, be that verbal or 
written. Please chat with me about any 
concerns in regards to the coming year. 
We have sent Registration Forms by pdf 
to your inbox and they are also available 
in the office.  

We spend long hours with students each 
week and delight in the growth they 
exhibit. We love to have parents sitting in 
on class-times and dropping by to see 
what their children are experiencing here 
on a daily basis. Many of our students will 
move up a class next year. Consider 
making a visit to the next class your kiddo 
will be part of. If you are curious about 
how your child is progressing, please 
check with the appropriate classroom 
teacher or me before or after school or e-
mail anytime.  Thank you. 

Tara
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